
Mary Foss 
100 W Pecan St. 
Pflugerville, TX 78660 
Mary@westpecancoffee.com 
570-352-6272 
October 5, 2023 
 
Pflugerville Planning and Zoning Commission 
100 E Main St. 
Pflugerville, TX 78660 
 
Subject: Appreciation for the Pflugerville Art in Public Places Program 
 
Dear Pflugerville Planning and Zoning Commission Members, 
 
I am writing to express my gratitude for the establishment of the Art in Pubic Places Program 
and the recent installation of public art in Pflugerville. Public art has proven to be a catalyst for 
creating a sense of community and togetherness, and the new art installations encourage 
creativity and possibility. The murals and sculptures at the Lake and the Best Little Plaza have 
not only beautified our public spaces but also sparked joy and inspired playfulness in the hearts 
of all who pass by. 
 
I am thrilled to have the opportunity to have a mural installed on the building at 100 W Pecan St. 
More public art available throughout the city ties together the existing pieces and encourages 
people to take photos and share their experiences from visiting the public art in Pflugerville. The 
sketches of the mural to be installed on our building have vibrant colors and a unique design 
which will be a point of attraction for both residents and visitors alike. The addition of a mural to 
our building, as well as other downtown art installations, will contribute to the overall aesthetic 
appeal of our downtown area and be in alignment with the Downtown Action Plan. 
 
As a downtown business owner, I am deeply appreciative of the collaborative efforts between 
local businesses like mine and the city in strengthening community ties in Pflugerville. Working 
alongside Erin Sellers has been an absolute pleasure, and I look forward to future collaborations 
with the city to continue fostering community togetherness and vibrancy. 
 
The art installations bring a fresh sense of energy and creativity to our community. It is a joy to 
see art on the trails, at parks, and on City buildings! Thank you for your dedication to the arts 
and for making Pflugerville an even more vibrant place to live, work, and thrive. I look forward 
to witnessing the continued growth of our city's public art scene and the sense of community it 
fosters. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Foss 
Managing Owner 
West Pecan Coffee + Beer 


